
Tahoe  Keys  hosting  workshop
for businesses
The Tahoe Keys Property Owners Association is stepping up
efforts to educate more local business about water quality.

In an effort to reach out and educate business that provide
services in the

Tahoe Keys is hosting a lunch and learn on July 18 from
noon-1pm to educate businesses that provide services to this
South  Lake  Tahoe  development.  It  will  be  at  the  pavilion
common are.

The event will focus on educating landscaping, rental and hot
tub companies on the rules and regulations in place in the
Keys that protect the waterways and help their customers avoid
fees for infractions.

For  more  information  contact  Greg  Hoover  at
ghoover@tahoekeyspoa.org.
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